
Merlín Perez de Melara 
3137 89th Street south 
Lakewood, WA 98499 
8/18/2022 

 
The master’s in teaching Program 
Evergreen 
 

Dear  
The master’s in teaching Program: 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Bret Manzel. I highly recommend Bret 
Manzel.  

I have known Bret Mazel for the past two years She is a friendly, helpful person; she is always 
willing to help me in everything that is needed in preschool education. I can notice in her the 
vocation of teaching children but above all I can see that she is a responsible person, loyal to 
detail, she loves teaching and likes to interact day by day with children and their families. 

Bret Mazel has the necessary qualities to be a future educator, she is patient, organized, likes to 
work in a team, builds relationships, listens, speaks clearly, writes reports, gives instructions, has 
good critical thinking. 

If you would like additional information about Bret Manzel, you can telephone me at telephone 
number 610-5925870 

Sincerely, 

Merlín Perez de Melara 
 


